Suffern Paul

From:

Sent: Monday, October 17, 2022 11:41 PM
To:

Subject: ForeFlight Re: NTSB request on N725TH

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Paul,

No flight plans were filed through ForeFlight for N725TH. We do have a customer
named Jason Winters who has N725TH in their account, and the last route entered
was for a flight in the Bellingham WA area, so | believe it is likely a match.

These routes were entered into the app prior to the flight:

Date/Time (UTC) Updated Route String

9/4/2022 17:03:41  48.855/-123.492 48.944/-125.547 49.122/-125.815 48.869/-
123.492 2000FT

9/3/2022 21:28:25  48.855/-123.492 48.944/-125.547 49.122/-125.815 2000FT
9/3/2022 21:27:11  48.855/-123.492 48.944/-125.547 2000FT

No weather briefings were generated in the app prior to the flight, and no Weather
Imagery was viewed in the app prior to the flight.

FYI: We have already provided the above information to your colleague Eric
Gutierrez.

Best regards,









